Church of Christ the Cornerstone - May 2020

Dear Friends

We would like to say a very big ‘thank you’ to everyone for your kindness in supporting the church
during these difficult financial times.

e Thank you to everyone who is continuing to donate through the Parish Giving and Bankers’
Order Schemes.

e Thank you to those of you in the weekly envelope scheme who are putting your money in
the envelopes as usual each week, and saving them to bring when the building reopens.

e And a very special thank you to those members of the weekly envelope scheme who have
already made payments to us by on-line / telephone banking or by sending cheques. We
have received nearly £3000 through this in the last 4 weeks.

We are just about managing to pay all our bills at the moment but any freewill offerings you’re able
to send us each month would still be very much appreciated.

A new way to donate to us:

We have opened a new charity deposit account to safely receive on-line or telephone banking
donations. The account is with Metro Bank. The details you need to donate are:

Name of Account: ‘Ecumenical Partnership of Christ the Cornerstone Milton Keynes’

(apologies it’s so long, but it has to be our official charity name!)

Sort Code: 23-05-80

Account number: 37995851

Please use your name for the payment reference, then we know who the money is from and can
claim gift-aid if appropriate.

Other ways to donate:

If you would like to pay by cheque, please make it payable to ‘Church of Christ the Cornerstone’
and post to:

The Treasurer, c/o 13 Ibstone Avenue, Bradwell Common, Milton Keynes, MK13 S8EA.

If you have already started making on-line payments to our main bank account, please continue to
do so, if this is convenient for you.

For any other information about freewill offerings, please e-mail Janet, our stewardship secretary
at: steward.cccmk@gmail.com .
Thank you again. And every best wish to you during these difficult times.

Janet (Stewardship Secretary)
Peter (Acting Treasurer)
Raphael (Chair of Finance Committee)
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